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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am delighted and honoured to introduce myself as the Headteacher of Bloxwich 
Academy and my staff and I are looking forward to welcoming your child into our Year 7 
Cohort in September 2021. 
 
I am writing to you during very troubled times but I, like so many of you, are hoping to 
return to some form of normality in the not too distant future.  I therefore anticipate that 
our Transition Day and Transition Evening will go ahead as normal this July where we will 
share key information regarding your child’s admission in September.  In addition to the 
transition days we will be offering a Summer School to further ensure a successful 
transition from Year 6 to Year 7.  I will write to you again once the dates have been 
finalised. 
 
We firmly believe that high achievement for each and every pupil is a shared 
responsibility, we have made great strides moving forward in recent years and we look 
forward to guiding your children into a successful future. 
 
The website (https://bloxwichacademy.co.uk/) is an important platform used to 
communicate and share key information.   It also provides us with a wonderful 
opportunity to showcase and celebrate the life and work of our pupils. 
 
We know that you have chosen Bloxwich Academy for your child as you support our 
values and ethos of “Be the best you can be” and we look forward to working with you 
over the next seven years while your child is at Bloxwich Academy. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
A Seager 
Headteacher 
 
 


